
DEPARTMENT OF FAMILY AND COMMUNITY SERVICES 

McLaughlin Youth Center  – Cottage 2 and 5 Deck Replacement 

ANCHORAGE, AK 

October 4, 2022 

ADDENDUM NO. 2  

 

 

TO: ALL PLAN HOLDERS  

FROM: Chris Capps, DHSS Project Manager 

RE:  ADDENDA #2 

McLaughlin Youth Center, Cottage 2 and 5 Deck Replacements 

Project # ANC 23-11C 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Information in this addendum takes precedence over original information provided in the bid 
documents. All other provisions of the bid documents remain unchanged.  
Note to Bidders: Bidders are required to acknowledge this addendum #2 on the proposal form.  
The following additions, corrections, and changes are hereby made to the subject invitation to bid.  
This addendum consists of three items. 
 

1. Due to issues from decay and rot in the existing structural members found during the Prebid 
inspection.  The Decking Replacement Project scope is increased to include new joists, 
decking, railings, stringers, steps, and associated hardware. Railing pickets to be 3-7/8” clear 
space so a 4”  sphere is unable to be passed. Existing “Sona tubes” to be reused. 

2. Bid date October 10, 2022, remains unchanged. 

 

 

Project related questions or clarifications:  
Chris Capps, DHSS Project Manager at (907) 269-7816 or chris.capps@alaska.gov  
Issued by: Chris Capps, DHSS PM 
Issue Date: October 4, 2022 
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